
What’s happening at  

Nursery School !  

14th December to 18th December 2015  

Last week the children amazed us with their confidence and their ability to perform in 

front of parents at the concerts. We were really pleased that so many of you were able to 

join us and I am sure you were all as proud as we were of all your children. 

Having the confidence to stand in front of an audience and to sing, dance and remember all 

the actions is a real achievement especially when you think that some of the children have 

only been coming to nursery school for a couple of months. It is something that many adults 

would find challenging.   

If you were unable to attend then look out on Tapestry for photos of the rehearsals for 

the concert. 

We hope you and your families have a very Happy Christmas  

and wish you a Healthy and Happy New year for 2016 

Wednesday 16th December - Party morning for Butterflies (Monday – Wednesday), 

New Caterpillars, Ladybirds, Squirrels and Hedgehogs.  

Parents are invited to join us at 10.45am for a few songs and a festive visitor! 
 

Friday 18th December – Party day for Butterflies (Wednesday- Friday), Rabbits, 

Woodpeckers, Owls and Robins. 

Parents are invited to join us at 1.45pm for a few songs and a festive visitor! 
 

If your child wishes to wear party clothes they must still have appropriate shoes 

and coats for playing outside. 
 

Nursery School breaks up at 2.30pm on Friday 18th December for the Christmas    

holidays.  
 

Nursery School opens for children on Monday 4th January 2016 at 8.30am 

            



Fruit for the café                              

Please can children in   

Butterflies 

bring in a few pieces of fruit this week?  

The week after that will be the turn of   

Ladybirds and Robins 

 

 

 

 

We are very happy to send our 

best wishes and congratulations 

to Miss Solomon who is  

expecting twins due to be born 

in April 2016. 

 

 

 

 

Please remember the Food bank when you 

are shopping this week. Just pop an extra 

item into your basket and leave it in the food 

bin in our reception area. 

 

Many families in the Erdington area will rely 

on the Foodbank to enable them to have a 

meal at Christmas as they are experiencing 

financial crises. 

For the safety of your child, their 

friends, and the local community we 

request that you park safely, legally 

and considerately.  

This means not parking on single or 

double yellow lines; not double    

parking; not stopping or dropping off 

on the Nursery School Keep Clear 

yellow zig zags; not parking on      

corners or junctions near the     

Nursery school entrance; not blocking 

driveways.  

PARK SAFELY!   PARK LEGALLY! 

Going On a Bear Hunt 

Some of you will be joining us and the children when we go to see the 

production of Going on a Bear Hunt at the Town Hall in January. 

We will be reading the story to the children but you may want to start to 

talk to your child about the story before we 

go.   

If you do not have the book you can watch the 

author Michael Rosen performing and reading 

the story on Youtube:-

www.youtube.com/watch?v=0gyI6ykDwds 

Or there is an animated version too:- 

www.youtube.com/watch?v=8AvUJM1b57E 


